
Announcements   

Thursday April 4, 2024   

A Day   

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

 

Announcement: There will be a girl’s volleyball informational meeting on Tuesday, April 9th, in the 

junior study hall right after school. This meeting is for all girls who played in the fall and people 

interested in trying out next year. We need to schedule workers for our AMSAC tournament fundraiser 

and provide information for summer volleyball opportunities. If you cannot attend, please see Coach 

Jaquish for more information.  

 


